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June 24, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Dear Reader:  
 
We are pleased to provide you with the 2011-2012 Impact of the National Voter Registration  
Act of 1993 on the Administration of Elections for Federal Office (NVRA) report.  In order  
for EAC to meet its responsibility to submit the NVRA report to Congress by the June 30  
statutory deadline, EAC is issuing this document with the information that would be contained  
in a formally adopted report.  
 
Please note that while EAC commissioners are required to approve a biennial report with  
recommendations, this document does not include recommendations.  Currently, there are  
no commissioners; therefore no vote of formal adoption can be taken.  It is the Commission’s  
intention to consider this report with recommendations once a quorum has been reestablished.  
 
We hope you will find the voter registration information in this report to be both interesting and  
useful.  For more information or for additional copies of the report, please contact us at  
202-566-3114.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Alice P. Miller 
Chief Operating Officer/Acting Executive Director 
 


